
Question on Notice 
No. 502 

Asked on 30 March, 2006 
 
 

MR QUINN asked the Minister for Police and Corrective Services (MS SPENCE) - 
 
QUESTION: 
 
With reference to the Brisbane Central Police District- 
Will she provide a monthly breakdown of crime statistics from June 2005 to the end of 
February 2006 (reported separately)? 
 
ANSWER: 
 
The data relating to crime statistics for the Brisbane Central Police District is published 
annually in the Queensland Police Service’s Annual Statistical Review. 
 
The comprehensive Queensland Police Service Annual Statistical Review is publicly 
available at www.police.qld.gov.au 
 
 


